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This half term, we are studying WW1. We will be looking at the reasons why WW1 occurred and also understanding the significance of Liverpool during the war.
We will be researching significant people of Liverpool who made an impact during WW1.
PSHE and Wellbeing
Our topic in PSHE will Relationships. We will look at how to make positive friendships, how to recognise jealousy, express why people are special to us, reflect on places and people we no longer see. We will also look at how friendships change, how to show appreciation for people and animals around me and what the titles ‘girlfriend and boyfriend’ mean.
Art
We are looking at Plant Art this term. We will be taking inspiration from a variety of artists and we will use plants to inspire some wonderful creations!


    Maths

We are looking at decimals (up to 2dp), money (including problem solving) and length, mass and volume. We will be using a variety of resources to support our understanding of these topics before completing our Maths No Problem textbooks.

The Multiplication Tables Check will take place during the 2-week period from Tuesday 3rd June. Children should be practising on TTRS daily.
English – We will be enjoying a book called ‘Blue John’.
We will have a variety of writing lessons based on this book, including some drama activities to understand the characters.

In our reading lessons we will be enjoying the classic story, The Railway Children.

The children will be given spellings each week to practise at school and at home. We will also send the children home with a reading book each week. 
R.E 
We will be finding out why some people believe life is a journey and what significant experiences mark this.
    Science

The children will be learning about living things and their habitats. We will be creating our own classification keys and identifying living things in our local environment. We will look at how to group living things depending on their characteristics and understand the term ‘species’.


Year 4 Summer 1
Emergency on Planet Earth
P.E - Our P.E sessions will be on Thursdays. Please ensure your child comes to school dressed in plain dark coloured joggers/ leggings or shorts, a plain white t-shirt/ polo-shirt, school jumper/cardigan and trainers.
This half term the children will be taking part in Football. We will be using the school field to practice key 
football skills before having some football matches.
 Computing
We will be deepening our understanding of Digital Literacy. We will look at the importance of good passwords, what a network is and the parts of the local network in our school. These lessons are led by our MGL teacher.
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This half term, we will be looking at the wider world. We will learn lots of new vocabulary for different continents, capital cities and animals. We will also be exploring Spanish speaking countries and looking at their landscapes and cultures.
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